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EACP Committee

From: Stillys <stillys@hawaii.rr.com>
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2019 9:22 AM
To: EACP Committee; shane.sincenci@mauicounty.us
Subject: Support in favor of EACP-6

Aloha, We continue to support the proposed resolution to conduct a sustainable tourism assessment. The health of Maui’s 
environment and economy are co-dependent. If the limits of this fragile balance are unknown and tourism runs rampant 
with no checks, the environment and quality of life for residents and tourists alike diminishes. What’s the tipping point? We 
have no idea without a study. But we feel the results of excess and poor planning in the traffic congestion, lack of parking, 
beach and ocean impacts and degradation of the host culture. Tourism must be managed like any other business in order 
to sustain a quality experience for guests, a quality of life for residents and a sustainable economy. Thank you, 
Patricia and Jefferson Stillwell, Kihei 
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